
 

HPC e-Bulletin 12 August 2020

COVID Level 2 Guidelines 
 
 
Kia ora Parents and Whānau 
 
As you will have heard, we are going to COVID Alert Level 2. We have put the following in place: 
 

 All Pokeno, Hunua and Orere Point buses have been cancelled for the next three days. 
 

 Any students who live in the Auckland zone must stay home until further notice, notification is 
expected Friday night. 

 

 After speaking with the Ministry, we are asking that households who have parents or members of 
their household working in Auckland keep their children home for the remainder of the week. 
Safety and the wellbeing of all needs to be our first consideration. Thanks for your co-operation. 

 

 All students can access their work online. Students who are needing to stay at home and who have 
assessments due will be given additional time for these.  
 

 Students at home are encouraged to keep up-to-date with their learning by accessing course 
materials and activities on Google Classroom. If they are unsure what they need to be doing then 
they can email their subject teacher in the first instance.  

 

 Social distancing is in place as much as is practical. We are reinforcing the “Hands off” and 
“Keeping space” within classrooms and at break times. 

 

 Students are sanitising hands as they enter and leave rooms and desks and Chromebooks are 
being sanitised each lesson.  

 

 Students have been asked to keep a record of where they have been and who they have seen 
throughout the day. Other contact tracing such as buses and bathrooms is in place.  

 

 Good hygiene practices are being reinforced such as coughing into one’s elbow and washing 
hands regularly.  

 

 It is important that students stay at home if they are at all unwell. 
 

 Unfortunately the Te Kuiti Sports Exchange is cancelled as is today’s Careers Expo experience.  
 

 With regard to other sporting events, we will keep students informed.  
 
Please feel free to email studentservices@haurakiplains.school.nz if you have any concerns or questions.  
Thanks for your cooperation with these measures. 
 
Ngaire Harris  
PRINCIPAL
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